
SPECIAL PASTOR MESSAGE FOR DECEMBER 24
TH

 & 25
TH

 2021: 

REGARDING THE CELEBRATIONS ON CHRISTMAS EVE & CHRISTMAS DAY 

Friday     December 24
th

  Masses 4:30pm 6:30pm 8:30pm 

Saturday December 25
th

  Mass     10:30am 

We will be maintaining the wearing of masks in the church and the sanitizing of hands as 

you enter the church. Most importantly for social distancing purposes, we have 

maintained that certain pews are blocked off to deny access both in the church & in the 

choir loft. So with the 33 pews available in the church & 7 pews in the choir loft we are 

estimating that we can have approximately 130 parishioners in our church for the 

Christmas Eve celebrations & the one Christmas Day celebration. In the past at our early 

4:30pm Christmas Eve mass, we would have over 300 people at that celebration and on 

average over 175 at the other Christmas Eve evening celebrations. Our one 10:30 am 

Christmas Day mass attracted over 175. 

Thus in order to maintain our proper Social Distancing limits: we will be taking 

pre-reservations for the Christmas Eve and Christmas Day masses.  

REGISTRATION will take place on Tuesday December 21
st
 from 9-12 noon and 

Wednesday December 22
nd

 from 9-12noon. 

Please call the office at 514-631-6381 to reserve your places. 

 I hope with the Advent season of preparation and the “Birth of Jesus” spirit you will be 

able to cooperate with this procedure during these Pandemic times. 

May the “Birth of Jesus” season help you & your family grow in faith! 

Take care 

Fr. Fred Kirouac  


